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CLYDE E. WILLIAMS & ASSOCIATES, INC.
CONSULTING CIVIL ENGINEERS

March 10, 2000

Mr. Karl C. Wetherholt, P.E.
City Engineer

City of Gahanna

200 South Hamilton Road
Gahanna, Ohio 43230

RE: Additional Engineering Services
Clark & Oklahoma Avenue
Improvements

Dear Mr. Wetherholt:

Per your request, we will add water line replacements to the construction plans being
prepared for improvements to Clark Street and Oklahoma Avenue.

The water mains, fire hydrants and resident service lines within the right-of-way will be
replaced.

Also, in developing the final improvement plans we had to develop 4 additional right-of-
way descriptions for acquisition.

We estimate the additional right-of-way and to include the water lines and appurtenances

in the construction plans will require an additional 197 discipline hours, which will
include engineers, technicians, surveyors and clerical employees.
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Mr. Karl C. Wetherholt, P.E.

March 10, 2000

The additional engineering fees for personnel and expenSes will be $10,565.

We respectfully request your approval of the $10,565 additional fees to complete these
plans.

We appreciate the opportunity to continue providing services to the city. Should you
have any questions or need additional information, please call us.

Sincerely,

CLYDE E. WILLIAMS & ASSOCIATES, INC.
Professional Engineers
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Steven P. Koch, P.E.
Vice President
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